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Please consider eliminating the annual $10 charge for residence whom own security systems.  We already pay high
monthly fees to assist city police in capturing criminal activities and safety of all citizens.  Repeat false alarms
should fine those that make or cause dispatch of police.  You are penalizing all for those that are attempting in
preventing crimes instead of those causing false police response.  I see this as an additional cash cow.  You don’t
charge all for those that are fined for speeding or running red light.

Please respond,

Cecil Williams
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